
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                     

                

 

Issue 23 19th December 2024 

june 2014  THE  INVERMAY  WAY 

SMS Absences 

0427 016 460 
  

PRINCIPAL:   

Mrs Carolyn Sutton 
   

AST: 

Mrs Raelene Beckett  

Mrs Bridget Dunn 

Mr Alex Kerrison 
  

SAFEGUARDING 

LEAD:  

Mrs Annette Wyley 

  

SBM:   

Mr Graeme Hodges 
  

Phone: 6331 8371 
  

School Hours: 

8:50 am - 2:50 pm 
  

Office Hours: 

8:30 am - 3:30 pm 
  

Recess: 

10:20 am - 10:50 am 
  

Lunch: 

12:40 pm - 1:30 pm 
  

 

Uniform Shop 

Monday to Friday 

8:30 am - 3:15 pm 

  

2024 Term Dates 

4: 14th Oct – 19th Dec 

 

 

Dear Friends and Families,  

 

                                                                           
  Felicia Butler          Sarah Adams              Bec Fox            Octavia Philip       Larissa Clayton        
 

                 
Meagan Bayles          Kathy Lyon          Jen Gadsby          Bec Cameron 
 
Welcome to our new staff members who will join us in 2025 
 
LIL – Kate Trotman and Larissa Clayton 
Kinder – Kate Trotman 
Prep – Lauren Davidson 
Prep/1 – Annette Wyley 
1/2A – Melissa Vani (MTW) and Felicia Butler (TF) 
1/2B – Annette Dunn 
1/2C – Octavia Philip 
3/4A – Brendan Gilmartin 
3/4B – Justine Alexander 
3/4C – Bec Fox (MTWT) and Meagan Bayles (F) 
5/6A – Sarah Adams 
5/6B – Sarah Mott 
5/6C – Jill Bransden (MTWF) and Tom Cox (Th) 
STEM – Alicia Cook 
Instructional Specialist – Kathy Lyon 
Chaplain – Bec Cameron 
 
We farewell Mrs Emily Baker who has taken up a position withing the Department working in 
EAL and to Mr Jack Carter who will be teaching in London. We wish them all the very best. 

        
 I would like to wish our families a safe and happy holiday break. I hope you get time to relax 
and spend some time with the ones you love.  I look forward to seeing you all back in 2025.  

 
School resumes on Thursday 6th February 2025 

 
 
With Kindness and in partnership  

                    

                    

 

 

 



  
 

 

 

                 
 

 

             
 
 

            
 

 

         
 

 

 

 

 



Leaver’s Dinner Continued 
 

         
 

  

         
 

 

        
 

 

          
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 
 

               
 

             
 

        

Prep – 5 Assembly

Merle Sanders Recipients           

                                                                       

                              Jonte                                       Lily                                            Maeve                                        Harper 

                            Year 2                                     Year 3                                          Year 4                                         Year 5 



                       
                

                  
 

              
 

                                                                 



 

 

 

 

 

            
 

                   
  

                 
 

     
 

 

 

 

Year 6 Celebration Assembly

Congratulations 

 



      
 

 

 

    
 

 

 

    
 

 

 



 

 
 

Important information for back to school 
 

 

• Uniforms can be ordered on the QKR App after 20th December 2024. Orders will close on 
Friday 24th January and will be available for collection from the office 3rd & 4th February 2025. 

 

• Our office will be open for uniform purchases on Monday 3rd and Tuesday 4th February.  We 
will be open for all other enquiries from Monday 20th January 2025. 
 

• As a part of our Sunsafe policy ALL Kinder and Year 3 students will receive a new school 
hat. Please do not order if you are in either of these Year groups. 

 

• School stationery packs will be available for students on their first day of school. 
 

• Levies will be emailed to families once they have been processed (usually end of February), 
these can be paid via bpay or at the school office via eftpos or cash. 
 

• There will be no canteen for the first 2 weeks of school. 
 

• We will advise when Breakfast Club will begin in the new year. 
 

 

 

 

 

. 

2025 Term Dates 

Term 1: February 7th – April 11th   Term 2:  April 28th – July 30th 

Term 3: July 21st – September 26th   Term 4: October 13th – December 18th  

 

6th June: Statewide Professional Learning Day 

31st October: Professional Learning Day (North) 



 

 
 


